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TAX OFFICE EXTENDS REVIEW OF LINKED BOND TAX DEDUCTIONS

The Tax Office has agreed to extend the period for examining tax issues concerning linked bonds and notes arrangements until 30 November 1999. Further compliance activity will also be suspended until that date.

Tax Commissioner Michael Carmody said the Tax Office has been in discussions with representatives of the International Banks & Securities Association of Australia and the Australian Bankers’ Association since September examining a framework for handling these issues.

Previously, the Tax Office agreed to suspend compliance activity in respect of investors in linked bonds and notes arrangements in September for eight weeks pending the outcome of discussions due to conclude by 8 November 1999. 
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